Class 5 Newsletter

Our topic this term is Fairy tales, the children will be taking part in all sorts activities based around classic stories in order to meet their early learning goals.



Our Nativity will be held in the school hall on Wednesday 11 December at 9.30am for all children. We will provide a costume for your child. All children will be involved, Children who attend on a Wednesday afternoon will have to swap sessions, speak to Miss Coates to arrange.

Dates to remember:

Pantomime - Tuesday 5 November

Parliament Family Assembly Friday 8 November at 2.40pm in the school hall

Children in Need and Anti-bullying Assembly at 2.40pm - Friday 15 November

Parents Evening - Wednesday 20 and Thursday 21 November

Christingle - Friday 29 November at 2.45pm at Church We will leave at 2.15pm to walk to church

Christmas Lunch - Wednesday 4 December Children can wear Christmas jumpers/tops

Christmas Fair - Friday 6 December at 1.30pm

Nativity - Wednesday 11 December at 9.30am

Christmas Party - Thursday 19 December

Celebrations Assembly- Friday 20 December at 1.30pm in hall





This Half Term Happy Birthday

Jasmine, Jamie, Joel, Henry and Leon



On Friday 15 November we will be supporting Children in Need by dressing up in something dotty or pyjamas. £1 donations.



Our Christingle Service will take place at Church on Friday 29 November at 2.45pm. Please could we ask for as many parent volunteers as possible to walk children to the church. A sheet will be put up closer to the time for parents of pupils in school that session to sign up. All are welcome to attend.

Celebration Assembly will take place in the school hall on Friday 20 December at 1.30pm.
All are welcome to attend.

On Thursday 19 December our Christmas Party will take place in Class 5. Children may come to school dressed in party clothes.

Please could spare clothes and underwear be provided so we can support your children with toileting and during bad weather.